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  March 27, 2020 - Edition #431 

We look forward to keeping 
you up to date on our  

beautiful City! 

Welcome  to                                 a weekly  email 

newsletter  update  devoted  to  keeping  you  
informed of City of  Laconia department  news, City  
projects, useful  links, activities and events! 

Look for a new edition of the newsletter each Friday. 
If you have already signed up to be on our distribu-
tion list to receive your newsletter by e-mail, thank 
you for your interest!  If you would like to be added to 
our e-mail list (or to unsubscribe), please click here. 

As always, we welcome your ideas and comments 
as to what you would like to see included in future      
issues.  Just give us a call in the City Managerôs     
office at 527-1270, or contact us by  
e-mail at  info@laconianh.gov 

Are you a senior or at risk member of our  
community? See pg 4 for more information... 

 
These are certainly unsettling times for us all, including 
our friends and neighbors who own and operate   
local businesses. As America seemingly shut down 
overnight, the loss of local customers has severely  
impacted our Cityôs small businesses. 
 
We now need to step up and show support as a      
community, and take advantage of what makes our    
local businesses special. It is up to us! 
 

Take some time to research the many creative ways businesses have come up with to allow all of us to 
still take advantage of their services and products. Order take-out from local restaurants or buy gift cards 
for future use, order on-line from stores even if the items you order wonôt be available until later, or take 
advantage of the delivery or curb-side services that many other local businesses offer. There are lots of 
ways we can all show our support while staying safe. See page 3 for some fun ways to help! 
 
Letôs make sure that our business community will still be here for us when this is all over by doing our part 
now and supporting them as much as possible. 

Helping Hands:  
Senior Support for the  

Lakes Region 

 

A City of Laconia press  
conference regarding the 
COVID-19 virus will be live 
streamed on Monday,  

March 30th at 11 am. Please 
use this link to view the  

broadcast on LRPAôs website. 
 

Call the City Managerôs Office 
at 527-1270 with questions. 

mailto:info@laconianh.gov?subject=E-mail%20Newsletter%20List
mailto:info@laconianh.gov
https://livestream.com/lrpatv/laconia
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  Hiking Historical NH: 
Five Destinations That 
Define New Hampshireôs 
Past 
With Gordon DuBois 
Tuesday, May 23 @ 7 pm 
Laconia Rotary Hall 

     
 

 

Follow this link to the ñCalendarò 
page of the City of Laconiaôs  
website. Please check the 

ñCalendarò page often for updat-
ed information and changes. 

 Look whatõs happening at the  
      Laconia Public Library!  

Keeping the public updated and aware of whatôs going on in our     
community and receiving residentsô feedback is an important goal of 
the City Council. Check each issue of Laconia Links for a schedule of 
the upcoming weekôs meetings. As agendas become available, they 
will be posted to the Cityôs website.     

You can also contact any of the Cityôs departments for more  
information on a meeting or to obtain a printed copy of the agenda. 
All City departments continue to be staffed, and they will be happy to 
provide you with any information you may need.    

   All meetings are held in the  
Armand A. Bolduc City Council 
Chamber in City Hall (formerly 

Room 200A) unless otherwise noted 

Become involved in 
your City and  

make a difference!  

 
All  City public  

meetings have been  
cancelled for the week of 

3/23-3/27/2020.  
 

If you have meeting-related 
questions please contact 
the specific departments 
listed on the last page of 

this newsletter. 

 
Thank you for your  

understanding. 

Please note that the Laconia Public Library and the Goss 
Reading Room are both closed to the public  

at the current time. See our new information on ñHow to 
Enjoy the Library From Homeò. 

 
Library staff are now providing the ability to pick up and 

return materials at the Laconia Public Library.  
 

Details of this service (as well as other Library related  
information) are updated regularly and can be found  

on their website here. 
 

Library staff are continuing to work in the building at  
this time and can answer questions and help you  

access materials.  
 

Please call 524-4775 for questions or for  

http://www.laconianh.gov/calendar.aspx
http://www.laconianh.gov/calendar.aspx
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Laconia-Public-Library/1478800342339190?rf=146271632077921
https://www.laconianh.gov/DocumentCenter/View/4868/How-to-Enjoy-the-Library-From-Home
https://www.laconianh.gov/DocumentCenter/View/4868/How-to-Enjoy-the-Library-From-Home
https://www.laconianh.gov/336/Library


 

                                                                                                                                                                                                  Page -3- 

  
 

 
 

Please sign up for  
City of Laconia   

Notifications and Alerts! 
 

We encourage you to sign up for 
our Alerts and Notifications email 
list!  Receive up-to-date infor-
mation on important City news via 
e-mail as it occurs. Click here to 
access our website. Look for the 
ñNotify Meò image as shown 
above at the top of the page to 
set up your account. In addition to 
breaking news and important no-
tifications, you can also sign up to 
receive other City government 
related information.  
 
Questions? Call  527-1270. 

Wayfarer Coffee Roasters has teamed up with other 
Laconia businesses to help facilitate delivering food and 
fresh flowers to healthcare workers, service workers, 
and families in our community that are affected the 
most during the COVID-19 crisis. 
 
How to GIVE: 
1. Visit our on-line store: www.WayfarerRoasters.com 
2. Click ñShopò 
3. Click ñGIVE to the Local Food Project - Laconiaò 
4. Choose Items to Give 
5. Complete Transaction 
6. We will deliver these items daily to those who need 
it most! 

Downtown Laconia Business  
Relief - Fundraiser Tee 

 
This is a great way to 
help the businesses 
we depend on to keep 
doing what they do!  
 
Proceeds of tees sold 
will be distributed 
among the businesses 
shown on the back of 
the shirt. 

Please click here to order and 
for more information. 
 
Downtown Laconia has made 
some great strides over the last 
few years and letôs do what we 
can to help it continue.  

Thank you from your 
Downtown Laconia 
business community! 

http://www.laconianh.gov





